
 
 
 
 
 
A list of the equipment with pictures and descriptions that is up for Silent 
Auction is on our website www.johnstonauto.com/auction.htm  The Silent 
Auction will start June 4th.   
 
If you are interested in purchasing any of the items please contact Matt 
Matuska with your bid.  We would prefer if you would email your bids to 
matt@johnstonauto.com, but if you do not have email service please call 
Matt at 712-260-1406.  When sending via email please make sure you put 
your name, phone number, place of business, item and bid price on the email 
so Matt knows what item and who exactly is bidding on the item.  Matt will 
let you know when you email or call if you have the highest bid on the item 
at that time.  We also will be updating the bids on our website.  The Auction 
will end on Friday the 13th of July. 
 
When the Auction is over Matt will contact the winning bidder of each item 
and confirm the bid, payment and shipping options.  Some of the items we 
will be able to deliver via our delivery trucks.  On the items we will not be 
able to deliver Matt will discuss other options with the winning bidder at this 
time.  Johnston Autostores will NOT pay for any of the shipping if done via 
other shipping companies. 
 
We have put good descriptions and pictures on the items with a minimum 
bid for these items, but if you have any questions on the items please contact 
Matt via email or phone. 
 
Do not miss a great opportunity to get some quality shop equipment at 
Auction prices!!!!  Bid Today!!!! 
 


